
 

 

 

 

THREE-YEAR OLD NEWSLETTER 

DECEMBER 2018 

Dear Parents, 

This month our class will be doing several activities related to the holiday season. These 

activities will include making holiday decorations and different crafts that will be used for the 

tree in our classroom. Our shape is star and the color is red. Our children love the letter bag on 

Friday’s, but not everyone participates. This IS the time to bring toys from home. 

The children are still collecting macaroni and cheese for the local food pantry. 

This month we will start new letter bags. We will learn a new letter each week and on Friday’s 

you’ll bring in a paper or Ziploc bag with items that start with that letter. This month we are 

doing M, N, and O. Keep your calendar handy so you can review the coming week. 

We are asking you to check your cubbies every day, even if you pick up your children in the 

fours. We have grams from the day’s events and you can see if you need to replenish your 

child’s clothing supply. 

Make sure your child has a couple sets of clothing in their cubby for messes and accidents. 

Please label the items with your child’s initials. 

Make sure Teresa has an updated shot record on file, the annual report is due at the end of 

December. Your child will not be permitted to attend class if she does not have current updated 

records.  

The children’s Christmas party has a book exchange of $5.00. The children all bring in a 

wrapped book and receive one on the day of the party. December 21
st
 at 2:00 pm.  

We welcome August to our class! 

Reminders: 

 We are closed Monday, December 24
th

 and Tuesday, December 25
th

, for Christmas. 

 We are closed Tuesday, January 1
st
 for New Year’s. 

 A.M. snack money of $2.50 is due the first week of the month  

 Tissues and flushable wipes are needed 

Thank you, 

Ms. Sue      Mrs. Bria    Mrs. Katie  


